
PV Families,

The PV Green Team is sponsoring an optional schoolwide poster contest for kindergarten
through fifth grades. Please see the attached flyer for more information if your child wants to
participate. Final submissions are due 4/26/24. Please see the attached flyer. If you have any
questions, please contact Miss Cancelliere at Mcancelliere@pennsburysd.org.

Have a nice day.

The Green Committee

Attachments:

Green_Team_Poster_Contest_2024.pdf (54.8 KB)

https://storage.googleapis.com/pt05-2/messages/attachments/48a9ca0fd44e72e01fb7c8a7f3e447d5/Green_Team_Poster_Contest_2024.pdf

